The College of New Jersey

Steering Committee

October 22, 2003

                  Minutes

Present:   Dan Crofts, Jonathan Friedman, Bernice Gottlieb-Smith, Joe Hadge, Stuart Koch, Brianna Moles, 

    Marcia O’Connell, Sara Potter, Lori Zeppos


Excused:  Suzanne Pasch

Guest:      Ellie Fogarty
I. Minutes from meeting on 10-08-03 were approved

II. Announcements and Updates
A. Status of Transmittal Forms
Steering Committee members were informed that transmittal forms were prepared for the composition of the Promotions Committee, US Studies Minor, and Civil Engineering specialization and would be sent to the President for approval by the end of the week.
B. Status of Charges
Steering Committee members were informed that the charge on Student Travel Policy had been sent to CSCC for its recommendation.
C. Governance Orientation
Steering members were informed that due to the inability to work out alternative arrangements for an open meeting, governance orientation will be held on November 12, 2003 at 12:30 p.m. (Steering’s regularly scheduled time).  An invitation will be sent out to members of the campus governance via e-mail.  Once a meeting room has been found, that information will be sent out via e-mail to Steering members.
III. Action/Discussion Items

A.
Charge on Faculty Senate Calendar Time

A draft charge was presented to members for approval.  A discussion was held regarding changes to the charge, specifically with regard to the reason for the request and the desire for the scheduled time to remain as is for spring semester.  Once changes have been made, the charge will be transmitted to the Committee on Planning and Priorities.
B.       GEAC Composition and Charge Review
Steering Committee members were informed that changes were still being made to this charge and that a final draft will be sent to members via e-mail for approval before the next meeting.


C.
Charge regarding Definition of Majors and Minors

Steering Committee members were informed that minor changes are being made in this 


document by Caroline Miller and that a draft charge will be sent to members via e-mail 



and the charge will be acted on at the next meeting.

IV.
Other



Joe Hadge informed Steering members that at today’s Staff Senate meeting it was discussed 


that there remains a staff vacancy on the Athletics Advisory Council.
